
Twiss Green Newsletter 

       Friday 12th January 2024 

            Head Teacher: Mrs Natalie Hughes 

Chair of Governors: Mrs Liz Davis 

twissgreen_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

TWISS GREEN  

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together 

Respect, Resilience, Relationships 

 Happy New Year! 

Happy New Year and welcome to the spring term! We hope that all of our families had a 

lovely festive break. The children have settled back into their learning beautifully and we 

are excited to get stuck into the new term! 

 

 

Ofsted Report 

We hope you have enjoyed reading the report sent out alongside this newsletter. We are 

very proud of all our achievements over the past two years and were very pleased with 

our overall judgement of good. 
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Friday 12th January Year 2 trip to the Fireground Museum 

Tuesday 23rd January Year 6 SATs and residential information evening for parents/

carers, 5pm. 

Monday 5th February Start of Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day 

Friday 9th February Express Yourself Day 

Friday 9th February PTFA Valentine’s Disco 

Friday 9th February School closes for half term 

Monday 19th February School opens for spring 2 

Monday 19th—Friday 23rd February Bikeability for Year 5 

Friday 23rd February Year 5 Sunshine Assembly, 2.30pm 

Wednesday 28th February Reception trip to Imagine That 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Monday 11th March Start of Science Week 

Wednesday 13th—Friday 15th March Year 6 residential to London 

Thursday 21st March PTFA Easter Egg Hunt 

Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th 

March 

Parents’ Evenings 

Thursday 28th March School closes for Easter at 2.30pm 

Spring Term Diary Dates 

 

These dates will be added to/amended on each newsletter throughout spring term—please keep an eye 

on them! 

 

Attendance 

Please can we remind all families about the importance of good attendance, punctuality 

and informing the school office when your child is poorly. We do appreciate that there are 

a lot of bugs circulating at the moment, so if emailing the office to let them know that your 

child is ill, or leaving a message on our answerphone, please make sure that you share 

your child’s full name and year group. 


